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Relationships, Sex and Health Education Consultation Summary
18th March 2021-1st April 2021

Many thanks for all of your responses to the recent Relationship, Sex and Health Education consultation. It was extremely pleasing to hear from parents/carers fully supporting both the principles and the educational content we value for the children of Littletown.  The importance of families and schools working together to teach the children life skills is paramount to keeping them safe now and in their future. 

Following the consultation period the Board of Governors approved the Relationships, Sex and Health Education Policy on 27th  April 2021.

All of the information sent out in the consultation remains available on the school website and further details on the Sex Education content coverage will be emailed out before the second half of the summer term, as stated in the policy.


